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May 29, 2015 

Dear Alumnus, 

 As a reminder, this past February the Pershing Rifles Group (PRG) implemented a new 

Unit Management System or database.  If you would like to stay up to date with the activities of 

the PRG and receive the national newsletter, enter your profile information using this address:  

https://www.theprgroup.org/ums/.  You will likely have to reset your ID and password as this is 

a fairly new system.  The L-4AA’s social roster is maintained separately from the PRG’s database, 

so you should continue alerting me if you have a change of contact information. 

 And speaking of the PRG, the United States World War I Centennial Commission 

designated the PRG as a “Commemoration Partner.”  According to Chairman Bill Wagner the 

PRG has been a participating partner for a year.  The PRG has supported centennial commission 

sponsored events and the commission has reciprocated.  The guest speaker for the most recent 

national convention (NATCON) was a commissioner of the WWI Centennial Commission.  The 

chairman plans to invite commission representatives to the 2016 NATCON in Washington, D.C. 

and to the 2017 NATCON in Kansas City – the site of the National World War I Museum and 

Memorial. 

A volunteer is needed to assume the managerial duty of the L-4AA’s Facebook (FB) page.  

The FB manager is the official point of contact between L-4AA and the PRG.  He or she is the 

censor for the L-4AA and ensures that our page complies with the PRG’s social media policies.  

Please contact me if you wish to volunteer.  This is a worthwhile social networking function.  

And please “like” us on the below FB address when you have a chance. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Pershing-Rifles-Co-L-4-NC-State-University/266195726750629 

If anyone has an interest in an L-4AA Twitter account, please contact me.  Thanks. 

                       Fraternally, 

              Joe 

Joe Harris, 1968 

Director of Administration 
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